
Roundabout Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 
999 N. Main Street, Algonquin, IL 

Thursday, May 25, 2023 
10:00 AM 

 
Notice of Gathering – Possible Quorum of the Village Board  

 
 

Please be advised, the Village will be conducting a Ribbon Cutting Ceremony at the new Roundabout 
located at 999 N. Main Street, Algonquin IL on Thursday, May 25, 2023.   
 

Attendance of the Village Board at this event may constitute a quorum. 

No Board action will be taken. 


